
 

 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISION OF THE NEW JERSEY OPEN PUBLIC 

MEETINGS ACT, N.J.S.A. 10-4.1 et. seq.  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the previously 

scheduled September 15th meeting of the Municipal Alliance Committee of the Township of Cedar 

Grove has been rescheduled and will be conducted on September 22, 2022 at 7:00 PM in the 2nd 

Floor Conference Room of the Municipal Building, 525 Pompton Avenue, Cedar Grove, NJ. 

 

       Dale A. Forde 

       Deputy Township Clerk 

      

 

 


